From: Stalter, Jeff [Jeff.Stalter@seattle.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 11:11 AM

To: Hanson, Allison; Gale, Adam (Consultant); Page, Heather (Consultant);
Sexton, Timothy V.; Laughlin, Jim D.; 'lalonde@pbworld.com’;
'vic.keys@seattle.com'; George, David

Subject: RE: Bored Tunnel Noise Variance pre-application meeting

Hi All,

When scheduling meetings for the viaduct project please use real addresses. Some may not know where AWV-24
or the small North conference room is. Some may not even know where the Wells Fargo building is.
Thanks

Jeff Stalter

City of Seattle

Department of Planning and Development
700 5th Avenue, Suite 2000

PO Box 34019

Seattle, WA 98104

P 206.615.1760

F 206.386.0761
jeff.stalter@seattle.gov

From: SinnotB@wsdot.wa.gov [mailto:SinnotB@wsdot.wa.gov] On Behalf Of Hanson, Allison
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 10:39 AM

To: Gale, Adam (Consultant); Page, Heather (Consultant); Sexton, Timothy V.; Laughlin, Jim D.;
'lalonde@pbworld.com’; 'vic.keys@seattle.com'; George, David; Stalter, Jeff

Subject: Updated: Bored Tunnel Noise Variance pre-application meeting

When: Thursday, December 03, 2009 1:00 PM-2:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: AWV- 24 small North conf room/conf call: 206-440-4005/360-709-8068 Pin# 1087101

Meeting requested on behalf of Adam Gale.

Meeting is from 1:00-2:00.



